
 

 

Sorry for missing the deadline last Friday—here is the latest: 

 

As mentioned in my last Newsletter, after the BGT fi-

nal, it was eventually decided that the ‘John Thornton 

Young Achievers Foundation trophy 2018’ be awarded 

to Finley Smith from Turtle Class. 

 

May I also remind you of the Internet Safety Information talk for Parents / 

Carers on Friday 20th April 11am—12 noon. 

As part of our school curriculum we will be covering Internet Safety with the 

students this term. 

With this in mind, we are inviting you to a tailored presentation with the aim of 

supporting parents in finding out about the risks of the internet and how to re-

duce them for our children  whilst at home or out on mobile devices. 

Dates for your Diary 

 

Easter hols—Children finish on Thursday 29th March and return Tuesday 17th April 

Monday 11th June—School Photographer 

Leavers & Prize Giving Ceremony—Friday 29th June—10.30 am—More details to follow.        

                     

                        Tuesday 27th March   

    10m—12 noon Parents Support coffee morning  

    Mandy and Sherrie look forward to welcoming everyone that can make it. 

  

 FREE Disability Cricket Taster Session—Sunday 8th April 1.30—3pm for 13yrs to adult 

at Lychett Minster Manor Sports Hall, Post Green Rd, Lychett Minster, Poole BH16 6JD 

To register your interest, please email Paul Collins—ddccsecretary@yahoo.com 
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Easter Holiday Club 

 

 

 

 

Monkey Madness 4th April 

6—8pm 

For a charge of £8 per 

Beaucroft child and each 

sibling. 

If you would like a place 

please contact Mandy Guy 

m.guy@beaucroft.dorset.sch.uk 

 


